

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

November 7, 2017

Nasry Hamed Amira Tobacco & Cell LLC 5225 S 13<sup>th</sup> Street Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Hamed:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 24, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Secondhand Dealer's License Application for the premises located at 4020 W North Ave. ("N&L") based on the second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, November 7, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Secondhand Dealer's License Application based on the second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

November 7, 2017

Yousef Hinnawi Gold Rush 1900 LLC 8680 S 81<sup>st</sup> Street Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Mr. Hinnawi:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 24, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Class A Malt & Class A Liquor License Application for the premises located at 1900 S 31<sup>st</sup> St. ("Jo Jo's Fried Chicken") based on aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, November 7, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class A Malt & Class A Liquor License Application based on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

November 7, 2017

Dennis Kurasz A-1 Junk Cars Inc. 621 S 92<sup>nd</sup> Street West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Kurasz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 24, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing Premises License Application for the premises located at 4900 N 32<sup>nd</sup> St. ("A-1 Junk Cars") based on the police report, police testimony, and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, November 7, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Recycling, Salvaging, or Towing Premises License Application based on the police report, police testimony, and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSK City Clerk





Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

November 7, 2017

Yaser Shaiban Shaiban Son's LLC 10305 W Plum Tree Circle Milwaukee, WI 53151

Dear Mr. Shaiban:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 24, 2017, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's – Retail License Application for the premises located at 3818 W Mitchell St. ("Auto Star") based on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, November 7, 2017, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer's – Retail License Application based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI City Clerk

